
1 pair of outside boots and 1 pair of inside shoes/slippers                       

Even though there is no snow on the ground, the playground is still wet and muddy. Please   

ensure that your child has appropriate outside boots to wear while at recess. Our shoe mats are a 

little full because some children have 3 or more pairs of shoes. Please double check your child's 

collection. 

March 19th - Half Day of School – 12:30 dismissal 

March 22nd-26th Spring Break - School Closed 

With Spring fast approaching, this month we will start studying 

the seasons, their weather and months.  

This month we will be traveling to the continent of South 

America.  We will learn about the countries and their flags. As 

well as, explore the biomes and their unique animals. 

Our geography lessons this month will focus on the land forms peninsula and gulf.  

We will work with the forms and search for these landforms on maps. 

In our animal classification studies we will focus on the amphibian family. We will read books and 

look at pictures.  

This month’s book is called, Invisible Scribble by Diane Alber.  We will talk about what it means to 

be invisible and  what self-esteem is. This book also talks about kindness. 
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Classroom Needs 

1 bunch of fresh flowers 


